
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      
May 30, 2017 
Contact: Rep. Mark Spreitzer, 608-266-1192 
 

Rep. Spreitzer comments on I-39/90 completion  
 
MADISON – Today Representative Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) issued the following statement: 
 
“Wisconsin needs sustainable and timely solutions to our transportation needs.  I-39/90 is an economic 
gateway for our state and its completion is crucial for the economic viability of southern Wisconsin. I am 
dedicated to finding a comprehensive transportation funding solution that fits the demands of our 
residents and keeps this project on schedule.” 
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